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January 23, 2018

Dear Ali Akbar,

On behalf of the Management Committee of the ILAE, we would like to invite you to join the
ILAE team for the term 2017-2021, specifically, as a member of the Psychogenic Non-
Epileptic Seizures Task Force of the Commission on Psychiatry. The Task Force is Chaired by
Dr Markus Reuber; the Commission is Chaired by Dr Mike Kerr.

The overall goal of this new group will be to examine this topic and recommend how the
League can help move forward, with a global or international perspective. In the course of this
term we expect this Task Force to identify clear goals and the steps that the League can take to
realize those goals.

From experience, we know that the commitment and effort required as a member of an ILAE
Task Force is highly rewarding due to the interaction with International colleagues and experts

in the field, and because of the valuable and impactful outputs of the Commission.

Please let us know at your earliest convenience whether you are able to accept this invitation.

Sincerely,
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Samuel Wiebe Edward Bertram

ILAE President-Elect ILAE Secretary-General-Elect
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